
 
I oppose SJR201 and any modification to quorum. It is not acceptable to force a party to sit in 
on a bill when there is a majority party manipulating the system. IF a ill can't be passed through 
legislation with the current rules then it needs to be turned over to the voters. If you want to 
change anything stop allowing a majority and again if the bill can't be passed in legislation turn 
it to the voters. 
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